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London Fire Brigade Headquarters 
169 Union Street  London  SE1 0LL 
T 020 8555 1200  F 020 7960 3602 

Textphone 020 7960 3629 
london-fire.gov.uk 

 
 

 
 
 
Freedom of Information request reference number: 8256.1 
 
Date of response: 03 January 2024 
 
Request: 
 
Can the LFB please list the number of hotels across London that have been deemed to have inadequate fire 
safety standards. Could LFB please state, in a sentence or two, what those fire safety issues were? 
 
Response: 
 
The specific information you require can be found on the ‘FIRE1204: Fire safety returns, by fire and rescue 
authority’ spreadsheet on the Home Office website. This can be accessed via the following link: 
 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/64dde07060d123001332c698/fire-statistics-data-tables-
fire1204-240823.xlsx 
 
Details for the whole of England can be found on the ‘FIRE1204a’ tab. You can break down by Fire and Rescue 
Service and premises type using the ‘Data – Fire1204a’ tab. The London Fire Brigade is listed as ‘Greater 
London’ in column B. The fire safety issue recorded is listed in column E of the data table, with the article 
description (fire safety issue) listed in column F. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information about this 
process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/statistical-data-sets/fire-statistics-data-tables#fire-prevention-and-protection
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/64dde07060d123001332c698/fire-statistics-data-tables-fire1204-240823.xlsx
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/64dde07060d123001332c698/fire-statistics-data-tables-fire1204-240823.xlsx
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/64dde07060d123001332c698/fire-statistics-data-tables-fire1204-240823.xlsx
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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